
Second Cabinet Meeting 

October 19, 2024 

 

Report of the Texas Lions State Hall of Fame 

 

With the passing of PDG Betty Ezell, our 2024 inductee, the chairmanship of this 

committee falls back to me as the most recent surviving Lion in our District. 

 

Our District will be eligible to nominate another inductee to be inducted into the Texas 

Lions Hall of Fame at the 2027 State Convention to be held in District 2-S 1.  Please 

begin now to look for that special Lion to represent our great District and be inducted in 

2027. 

 

Submitted: 

 

PDG Chuck Martin – Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


